
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/137/2021-22                Date: 20
th

 January, 2022.

 

 

Dear Member Exporters,

 

We have been informed by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry that the WTO TBT Committee

Meetings is scheduled to be held in 9-11th March.  

 

Members are requested to kindly identify issues that could be raised as Specific Trade Concerns

(STCs) during the forthcoming meetings of TBT Committee. It is also requested that a small

background to the issue so identified along with details of its impact on our exports may please

be provided in the format below:

 

Country Product Non Tariff Barrier (NTB) description

     

 

Your co-operation and support in providing the above information will support the cause of the

Ministry of Commerce to address the matters and provide opportunity to resolve the same.

 

The above information may please be provided by 24th January 2021 on the email

id ramesh@iopepc.org

 

 

Thanks and Regards,

Suresh Ramrakhiani

Chief Executive Officer

 

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export

Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point, Mumbai

India
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